
 

Chairpersons report of meeting of Strategic Policy Committee 2- 

Transportation Policy/Mobility Management and Water Services held on 

Friday 1st October, 2021. 

 

• It was agreed by the members to prepare a Notice of Motion for the next Council meeting to 

write to the Minister to implement a policy in regard to Parking at Motorway Junctions. 

 

• It was agreed by the members to prepare a Notice of Motion for the next Council meeting to 

write to the Department in regard to the lack of investment in group sewerage schemes in 

recent years. 

 

• Seamus Kavanagh gave details on the Speed Limit Review, setting out guidelines that have to 

be adhered to and the timelines for same. 

 

• Catriona Corr set out that there is a need for a secondary category of cycle routes in the 

region, suggesting engagement with cycling clubs, cycle campaign group and other 

interested parties. From this a plan would be developed with regard to opportunity’s 

signage on certain routes. 

 

• Tim Butler gave an update on the Broadband Rollout. 

 

 

• Tim Butler set out details of the Small Town and Village Growth programme by Irish Water, 

Kilkenny had applied for 11 schemes and was awarded 1 for waste Water and Water if 

required in Bennettsbridge. 


